
From: Mike Gross
To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: I support HB 4069
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:25:15 PM

Good folks:
I urge you to pass HB 4069.
Thank you sincerely.

Mike Gross
26995 Dobbin Creek Rd.
Cascadia, OR. 97329
541.367.2927
Aquiwebe@gmail.com

mailto:aquiwebe@gmail.com
mailto:HWTR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:Aquiwebe@gmail.com

